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Oliver Hoban

From: Environmental Health
Sent: 07 January 2025 14:36
To: Development Control
Cc: Christie Burns
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/24/2415/0F1 - MILLOM SCHOOL, SALTHOUSE ROAD, MILLOM

Installation of an additional 7 solar lights to complete coverage of the Millom Community Track 
 
Thank you for the above planning consultation.  
 
Environmental Health are supportive of this proposed development that helps to provide a 
valuable community asset.  
However, the solar lights can potentially cause disturbance to residential amenity, light pollution 
and disturbance to nocturnal wildlife if the lights were to be left on overnight. 
As per the previous two planning approvals for the solar lighting (ref 4/21/2288/0F1 and 
4/22/2353/0F1) it would therefore seem sensible to restrict the times that the solar lights may be 
used.  
The following condition is requested if planning approval is granted –  
 

 Artificial Light (external) 
The solar lights hereby approved must not be in operation past 22.00 hours on any day.  
Reason: In order to protect the amenity of nearby residential premises.  
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